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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  FNUniv University Community 

CC:  Jason Wong, VP Finance & Administration 

   

FROM: FNUniv Crisis Response Team  

DATE:  Tuesday, November 29, 2022 

 

RE: COVID-19, Influenza and Respiratory Syncytial Virus (RSV) Safety Precautions  

 

The First Nations University of Canada has communicated that the health and safety of our students, 

Elders, faculty, and staff is our priority.   

 

With variants of COVID-19, Influenza, and the Respiratory Syncytial Virus (RSV) currently at a high 

http://www.saskatchewan.ca/COVID-19
https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-diseases-services/healthline-online/hw176517
https://www.saskhealthauthority.ca/your-health/conditions-diseases-services/healthline-online/hw176517
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If you have questions or concerns, don't hesitate to get in touch with the Crisis Response Team Lead 

at 

mailto:COVID19@firstnationsuniversity.ca

